
Dear Parents, 

 

Please note children are not allowed to bring toys into school.  We have  

noticed a number of children bringing toys into school and this is leading to a 

lot of upset when they are not shared, become misplaced or swapped with  

another child. 

We have plenty of toys in  school for the children to use and encourage them 

to play games together at playtime.  

Thank you for your support. 

Year 1 Staff 
 

 


